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This Bill is unnecessary and will do nothing but harm to our economy and business. Oregon
already has some of the lowest carbon issues nation wide and this is just another way for
politicians to make money and a name for them selves while crippling our state. The hard
working people of this state ( and country) have now seen the real Democrats and our eyes are
now open and we are ready to stand and fight this kind of horrible legislation. DO NOT
SUPPORT SB 1530
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